
STATE OF ILLINOIS 

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST,  SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 • (217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111 
 
 

  
ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY TRANSFERRED  
 
April 18, 2023 
 
Juan Morado Jr., Attorney 
Benesch, Friedlander, Coplan, and Aronoff, LLP 
71 South Wacker Drive, Suite 1600 
Chicago, IL 60606 
 
RE: Permit Alteration:  Project #21-026 Rush Specialty Hospital, Chicago 
 Permit Holder: Rush University System for Health, Rush University Medical Center, Rush 

Partners, LLC, Select Medical Corporation, Select Holdings, Inc., Rush Specialty Hospital, LLC 
 

 
Dear Mr. Morado: 
 
On April 17, 2022, the Chairwoman of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board (State 
Board) acting on behalf of the State Board approved an alteration to the above mentioned new construction 
project for Rush Specialty Hospital.  The alteration approved the following:   
 

1. The incorporation of a mortgage totaling $74,970,499 into the sources of funds for the 
proposed project, resulting in a decrease in funds from cash and securities to $34,578,706.  
The overall project cost of $109,549,205 remains unchanged.   

 
The permit holder should note the post-permit requirements contained in "Subpart G" of 77 IAC 1130.  
Adherence to the post-permit requirements is essential in maintaining a valid permit and is the responsibility 
of the permit holder. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff 
at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Debra Savage, Chairwoman 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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